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A.GM ELECTION RESULTS

The Society's second AGM was held recently at
the Portland House Hotel. The three pfficers
were re-elected:

Chairman - Eddie Edwards
Secretary- Howard Ward
Treasurer- Roger Hinton.

The folipwing Committee was also elected:

Mrs Dear
Mrs Edwards
Miss Fyffe
Mr Mason
Mrs O"Connor
Mr D Spear
Mr P Spear

TGO REsNEW OR APPLY FOR MEMBERSHIP
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THE ROYAL WEDDING JULY 29™
—_——— e

We are planning to decorate our squares and
hold a day of celebration for the royal

wedding.. There will be a tea party and games
for the youngsters and entertainments for all
on Regency Square green.

FUN

There are plans for music, a baloon race, donkey
rides, clowns, a tug of war, refreshments and
an electronic raffle.

WILL YOU HELP

We need prizes for the raffle. Any
contributions of prizes or donations of money
will be most welcome. We also want more
suggestions and help. If you would like to
be involved come along to a meeting to plan
the day:

COME TO NEXT WEDNESDAY MEETING

8pm on Wednesday 17
June at Hotel George
1V Regency Square.

CHILDRENS TEA PARTY

If your children would like to come to the
tea party which will be at 3 pm on 29 July
please contact Lyn O'Connor (30 Regency Sq)
for a ticket. Prices are 50 p for members
and 75p for non-members. Tickets available
up to 19 July.

OUTING TOEASTBOURNE

A Society outing is being planned for Sunday
August J&TH. We plan to hire a coach and go
to Eastbourne for the day. Full details in
the next Newsletter.

RESIDENTS PARKING

- We are negotiating with the Borough Engineer
to increase the number of residents' parking
places.

One proposal, to extend the times during which
parking on residents' spaces is restricted, has
been turned down by the County Highways

Committee. However, the Society will continue
its campaign.

Our case will be strengthened if we can quote
examples of inconvenience caused to residents
by non-residents parking on their spaces. LE
you know of any such cases please let the
Chairman have details of date and place.
Contact Eddie Edwards at 38 Regency Square
(Tel 27935).

QUEENSBURY MEWS
TRAFFIC CONGESTICN

Our proposals for solving this problem have
again been sent to the Borough Engineer. He
has been in consultation with the Police who
have undertaken to do everything they can to
improve the situation while exhibitions are
being loaded and unloaded.

REGENCY SQUARE
TRAFFIC CONGESTION

The Borough Engineer has informed us that the
temporary arrangements for preventing
congestion at the entrance to the NCP carpark
in Regency Square has been very successful.
It will now be made permanent.

The scheme was originally proposed by the
Society.
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EXHIBITION HALL EXTENSION
ST MARGARETS PLACE

One of the conditions imposed for planning
permission for this development states that

Mr Tanner, the officer of the Council responsible
for health and environment must inspect and
approve plant and machinery to ensure it is
installed in such a way that it will not disturb
nearby residents.

We have been in lengthy correspondence with Mr
Tanner and our local councillors on this
question. We will need reports of any
disturbances to enable us to ensure the

planning conditions are carried out properly.

If you experince disturbances please make a

note of time, date and nature of the problem and
inform Eddie Edwards

TAKE THE MIKE
|

If you saw Take the Mike on BBC 2 on Wednesday
10 June you will know that a lot of people
from Brighton expressed disatisfaction with
the way the Council allocates the rates.

We thought you might like to see just how the
money is spent.

RATE FUND EXPEDITURE
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If members were interested we could organise a
public meeting and invite our local councillors
to discuss this question.

HAVE YOU PAID YOUR SUBSCRIPTION?

Some members have still not paid their

| subscriptions for this year - due on April
1st. If there is a cross in the box on this
page your subscription has not been received.

Please re-new your subscription and continue to
support your local society by filling in the
form below and returning it to the Treasurer.

Future issues of the Newsletter will be sent to
© paid up members only.

Membership rates

Ordinary member 2.00
Family member 2.50
Senior Citizen 1.00
Junior member 0.50
Business member 5.00

Associate member ..

Please make cheques payable to the Regency
Square Area Society.
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To Roger Hinton, Treasurer, Regency Square
Area Society, 38 Regency Square, Brighton.

Please renew my membership of the Society

Name

Addresss

|
|
} for the year starting 1 April 1981.
I
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REGENCY SQUARE
AREA 'SOCIETY

OUR SOCIETY IS ORGANISING A PARTY ON THE REGENCY SQUARE
GREEN FOR CHILDREN AND GROWN UPS. STARTING AT 3 P.M, ON
THE DAY. JULY THE 29TH.

THERE wILL BE A LARGE MARQUEE FOR BEER:. SOFT DRINKS AND
MUSIC, =---DANCING LATER IN THE EVENLNG., TEA - REFRESHMENTS
AND AN ELECTRONIC RAFFLE. .

OR_THE CHILDREN, A TEA PARTY - FUN SPORTS - UNCLE BRIGHTON
ENTERTAINMENTS - THE MOUSE TOWN - DANCE MUSIC AND OTHER
ATTRACTIONS.

LF YOU WISH YOUR CHILD OR CHILDREN TO BE INCLUDED WITH A
PICKIC TEA, DRINKS, A COMMEMORATIVE CROWN COIN, BALLOONS
ETC. YOU MUST GET YOUR TICKETS NOT LATER THAN SATURDAY JULY
THE 25TH. FROM LYN 0'CONNUR,30 REGENCY SQUARE, TEL,72L350-

MEMBERS' CHILDREN 50P. NON MEMBERS CHILDREN 75P.

I CAN HELP TO MAKE THIS PARTY A SUCCESS.
NAME

ADDRESS TEL .
HELP ON THE DAY. FROM TO

PROVIDE SOME REFRESHMENTS

PROVIDE A PRIZE FOR THE RAFFLE

PROVIDE ENTERTAINMENT

OTHER SUGGESTIONS

GIVE A DONATIUN TOWARDS THE COSTS

DETATCH AND RETURN TO THE ORGANLSING COMMITTEE AT
38 REGENCY SQUARE.




